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Overview 

This bill removes the requirement for health care and social services professionals (who 

are mandated reporters of suspected child maltreatment) to report a woman’s use of a 

controlled substance for a nonmedical purpose or excessive consumption of alcohol 

during pregnancy to the local welfare agency, if the professional is providing the woman 

with prenatal care or other health care services. 
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